


From: @businesseurope.eu> 
Sent: Tuesday, 26 May 2020 11:36
To: Ms Sarah Nelen (European Commission) <xxxxx.xxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Cc: xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx ; @ec.europa.eu; 

@businesseurope.eu>; @businesseurope.eu>
Subject: Follow up BusinessEurope meeting
Dear Sarah,
Thank you for the good discussion we had last week.
As agreed, let me get back to you regarding the event with EVP Timmermans.
The proposal is to have an exchange of views between EVP Timmermans and the
leadership of BusinessEurope and of our member federations on the EU Green Deal, in
particular in the context of the EU recovery package that will be published this week.
For BusinessEurope,  will be
joining and we will invite  member federations.
Here are three possible dates: 16, 17 and 25 June (in the morning). The idea is to have
the exchange for around 90min. via Webex.
We very much hope that EVP Timmermans will be available for this exchange.
I am looking forward to hear from you, and remain at your disposal should you have any
questions.
Best regards,

@businesseurope.eu

www.businesseurope.eu
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Please read our privacy policy. Should you have any question, you can contact us at
xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xx .


		2020-08-04T14:14:23+0000




